
A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.

A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.

A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.

A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.

A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.

A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.

A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.

A flavorful and very pleasant 
Chianti from Italy.  A medium-
bodied wine with a wonderful 

balance of fruit with soft  
acidity.  Perfect for beef  
dishes, cream sauces and  

prosciutto.


